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	I did the 4:30 to 6:00pm practicum slot at Crestview recently and I had a blast! I was able to help the Fifth grade students get all their homework finished up and started on making Thanksgiving crafts. 
After the Thanksgiving crafts a team of reporters and photographers entered the building. Debra had them explain who they were and why they were there. The head reporter explained to the students that they were going to be taping voluntary interviews and also they were going to have some camera men stay in the main commons to record what all happens at a typical homework club night. All the kids were excited to be recorded and they all were excited because the camera men allowed for each of the kids to walk around with one of the extra cameras to take photos. They were so fun to watch with their smiling faces and free spirited attitudes! As the camera men went around my job was to just monitor the main commons with some of the other practicum students just to keep everything under control. 
	One problem that arose at the very end of the closing time was talked through more into depth after the reporters and camera men left. Debra brought to everyone’s attention that there was someone in the interview room who had in words to not be repeated stating that it is okay to hit (women). Debra made it clear that the statement was very inappropriate and included the students into the conversation by asking them if hitting is okay. Why or Why not? Of Course their responses were all what we were looking for… Not Okay to hit women, let alone hitting anyone at all. I connected this situation with what was stated in our text. It says, “Getting to know your students will help you to determine how to respond to their misbehavior.” In this situation, Debra, after the interview, took the student who made the nasty comment aside and further explained that what he did was not appropriate and he knew it wasn’t by then, and for that reason and to follow through with Debra’s policies he had to go home early that night. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	As a future teacher, I think it is really important that you lay down ground rules right away. Yes, there will be minor slip ups from time to time, but it would be best to have them dealt with at the beginning of the year than later. Disciplining your students will have a more positive affect on how your students act then punishing your students. The last thing a student needs is someone yelling at them and nagging at them every time they do something wrong. It is better to let your students know their choices and the affects to each.
